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Wednesday 8th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Hatching Duckling Eggs 
 

Next week, as part of our Science learning, our focus topic will be ‘Growing’. Therefore, we would like the 

children to participate in helping to hatch and care for Ducklings over a 10 day period.  

 

The eggs and hatching equipment will be provided by an external company and will be delivered on Monday 

13th March. The company will set everything up in the Year R classrooms so the children will be the first to 

experience this amazing opportunity.  

We will teach the children how to handle the ducklings correctly and they will be supervised in washing their 

hands afterwards. 
 

 

Please complete the consent form on the school app  by Friday 10th March. 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

 

Mrs H Khader and Miss T Nedjat 

 

 

First and last name  

 

I give permission for my child to handle the ducklings: Yes       No  

 

Signed:  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


